
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  May 4, 2023 

From: Sydnee Rivest, CET, Engineering Technologist - Development 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – May 17, 2023 – A/15/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/15/2023 - 1646 Caille Ave. application and offer the following 
comments: 

Comments 

• Construction of the accessory buildings should not adversely impact the side yard 
drainage or adjacent neighboring lands. 

• The proposed washroom in the accessory building cannot be supported at this 
time. Lakeshore is currently experiencing sanitary conveyance constraints in this 
area and cannot support further contributions into Lakeshore’s sanitary system. 

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
Sydnee Rivest, CET, rcji 
Engineering Technologist – Development  


